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The rural nature of Maine can present chalanges that may be evident in more urban settings. Commercial
carriers have difficulty contracting with mental health providers because of the limited number of
psychiatrists, pediatric and adolescent psychiatrists, and acute care mental health facilities in Maine.
Some of the current acute care facilities are unable to meet the need of the more challenging persons with
behavioral problems. The CHCD staff continually monitors compliance with accessibility standards as
well as continuity of care for the enrollee in the event that a carrier terminates a provider or the provider
elects to no longer participate with the carrier.
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